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Re: Bonner County Planning - V0023-24 Agency Review - Variance - Waterfront and Street Setback

1 message

Janna Brown <janna.brown@bonnercountyid.gov>

Matt Mulder <matt.mulder@bonnercountyid.gov>
To: Bonner County Planning <planning@bonnercountyid.gov>

The Bonner County Road & Bridge Department has no objections to the proposed roadway setback variance. The distance is sufficient to avoid conflicts with our road maintenance and any n

-Matt Mulder, PE

Staff Engineer

Bonner County Road & Bridge
208-255-5681 ext 1

On Tue, May 27, 2025 at 8:42 AM Bonner County Planning <planning@bonnercountyid.gov> wrote:
Hi Matt!

Thank you for letting me know. | have put the link on the website.

Thank you,

Janna Brown, Administrative Assistant II1
Bonner County Planning Department
208-265-1458 ext - 1252

On Fri, May 23, 2025 at 12:24 PM Matt Mulder <matt.mulder@bonnercountyid.gov> wrote:
This file is missing from Planning's website. Please let me know when it's been added so that I can review.

-Matt Mulder, PE

Staff Engineer

Bonner County Road & Bridge
208-255-5681 ext 1

On Fri, May 23, 2025 at 9:00 AM Bonner County Planning <planning@bonnercountyid.gov> wrote:
The above-named application has been submitted to the Bonner County Planning Department for processing.

Please review the application relative to your agency’s area of expertise and include any recommended conditions of approval and supporting code sections. Please see attached for d

Thank you,

Janna Brown, Administrative Assistant ITI
Bonner County Planning Department
208-265-1458 ext - 1252
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